
Unit 201 Board Meeting 
Monday  April 13, 2015 

 
The Unit 201 Board meeting was called to order by President Carolyn 
Worsham.  Also in attendance were Board members E.W. Sweeney, Linda 
Briggs, Dolores Belton, Martha Oliver, Liz Mackenzie, Arline Meyers, Paul 
Aguillard, Nixie Lynch, Patsy Pierce, and Kris Cherry.  Dave Becker and 
John Smalley were absent.  The minutes from the last meeting were 
approved.  Financial reports for February, March, and the Spindletop 
Tournament were presented. 
Martha reported that the Orange Club is thriving and enjoying their new 
location.  Carolyn reported on our membership.  We have gained 11 and lost 
23 in the last 12 months. 
In Old Business, the Board thanks Liz and Dolores for chairing a successful 
tournament in Feb.  Carolyn and Linda reported that plans are going well for 
the Regional Tournament in October.  The date for the tournament is Oct. 
19-25 and it will be held at the Elegante.  The date for the 499’er tournament 
is Aug. 21-23.  The awning covers are in place and the Board thanks Tim 
Stelly for overseeing the installation.  Thanks to John and Tim for working 
on the parking lot lighting.  The front sign has new paint and the hot water 
heater has been repaired. 
In New Business, E.W. (chair), Nixie, and Arline were appointed to the 
nominating committee.  They will have a list posted by May 11.  The King’s 
Luncheon will be hosted by Nixie and Liz.  There was a discussion about the 
following items:  replace refrigerator, install glass cover over the counter, air 
flow in the room, food provision at parties and tournaments.  No action was 
taken on these items.  The Board considered increasing the number of 
handicapped parking spaces and it was decided to add two.   
Congratulations to our 4 new Silver Life Masters!  Don Moss, Juinez Moss, 
Edwina Landrum, and Ruby Collins will be honored at a Silver Life Master 
Party on Saturday, May 30.  The hostesses will be Linda Briggs and Liz 
Mackenzie. 
The Neches River Festival King’s Luncheon will be April 24.  STaC games 
will be May 4-10.  The Orange Club will also be having STaC games that 
week.  District 16 President, Paul Cuneo will be here June 8.  The dates for 
the Longest Day will be June 21-22. 
The meeting was adjourned. 
Respectfully submitted, 
Kris Cherry, Secretary 


